
 

> -----Original Message----- 
> From: "Janet Smith" <janet_ohare@ameritech.net> 
> Sent: 5/6/2015 5:26 PM 

> To: foia@getipass.com 
> Subject: ILLINOIS TOLLWAY CONTRACTS 
>  
> Good Afternoon, 
>  
> I am requesting copies of the signed contract #05-0001 and/or contract #05-0001RR and 
all amendments, renewals etc.from May 2005 through December 31, 2014.  I would also 

> like any correspondence that may apply to this contract as well. 
>  
> The PO # pertaining to this contract is: CP-OHA45178502-00 
> Vendor # 1-773-921-1234 
> Approved by Board Resolution #16807 dated May 26, 2005 
> NEED #530124 

>  
> There is another number listed by I don't know what it is called but it is listed underneath 
the NEED # and that number is 01-0000-31-21-000 
>  
> There would have been a renewal/extension or possibly a new contract in 2009 and another 
one in 2013 and 2014.  
>  

> I am also requesting any signed copies of contracts, amendments, renewals, 
correspondence pertaining to contract #13-0136. 
>  
> This information can be sent to me at the following address: 
>  
> Janet Smith c/o O'Hare Record Retention Center, Inc. 
> 10800 W. Belmont Avenue, Suite 300 

> Franklin Park, Illinois   60131 
>  

> or to my email address at:  janet_ohare@ameritech.ent 
>  
> If you have any questions, I can be reached at 847-260-5650. 
>  

> Please confirm receipt of this request. 
>  
> Thank you for your assistance in this matter, it is greatly appreciated. 
>  
> Respectfully, 
>  
> Janet Smith 

> 847-260-5650 


